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SANTA CRUZ COUNTY DEVELOPMEN COMMITTEE MEMBER 
 

The principal purpose of the Santa Cruz County Development Committee is to 

raise funds in support of the programs of Girls Inc. of the Central Coast 

(“GICC”) in Santa Cruz County.   

 

Members of the Committee shall: 

 

• Advocate for the mission and goals of GICC to friends, neighbors, work 

colleagues and the community. 

• Participate in the planning of the annual fundraising luncheon to be held in Santa 

Cruz County. 

• Invite potential donors with the ability to give to the annual fundraising luncheon. 

• Participate in other fundraising events sponsored by GICC that support the 

programs in Santa Cruz County. 

• Use personal and professional connections to recruit new supporters and 

committee members. 

• Personally solicit gifts in support of GICC’s programs in Santa Cruz County. 

• Make a meaningful personal contribution to GICC to the best of the member’s ability. 

• Attend all regular meetings of the Santa Cruz County Development Committee. 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

PERSONAL ASSESSMENT & EXPECTATIONS 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY DEVELOPMENT 

COMMITTEE MEMBER 

GIRLS INC. OF THE CENTRAL COAST 

 
 

 

1. Why are you interested in serving on a fundraising committee that supports 

the programs of Girls Inc. in Santa Cruz County? 

 

2. Please describe the specific skills or attributes that you bring to the 

fundraising committee, such as connections in the community and 

fundraising experience. 

 
 

3. How comfortable will you be using your personal and professional 

connections to reach out to potential donors to GICC and invite them to 

GICC’s fundraising events where they will be expected to make (or pledge) a 

contribution at such event? 

 
 

4. Are you available to attend monthly meetings?  (Note: meetings are usually held 

late afternoon or early evenings.) 

 
 

5. Will you be available to attend the annual Santa Cruz County fundraising 

luncheon, which is usually held in April or May of each year? 

 
 

6. Are you able to make a meaningful personal contribution to GICC? 

(Note:  Committee member contributions range from $500 to $3,000 

each year.) 
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